
 
                                                CHAIRMAN PETER RYLAND 

 

 

 

 

Sinead, 

 

CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL 

 

I have been asked to write to the Town Council regarding the above. 

 

This year the Christmas Festival will be on the 7th December i.e. the 1st Saturday in 

December. Would it be possible for the festoon lights to be switched on 2/3 weeks earlier as 

otherwise Christmas will only start in Saltash 18 days before Christmas Day. If so we would 

suggest a Friday evening, so that there is no conflict with late night shopping in Plymouth, 

and if you could let me know a preferred date then the Chamber can organise a late evening 

shopping event to coincide. 

 

 

 

 

Peter Ryland 

 


